
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I honestly can’t believe there is only one week left before we head into our last term 
together! Where has the time gone?  Hedgehogs class are looking forward to starting their transition sessions to 
Foxes class in June. They will visit Foxes class  and meet their new teachers and friends.  We will keep you          
updated !  

 

This week 

The children followed a set of clues to find an invitation from Queen Bee inviting us to an Ugly Bug Ball (next 
week). We carefully wrote our RSVPs in our very best handwriting, explaining how excited we were to attend the 
ball. We have also designed our masks/costumes that we will make next week for us to wear to the ball, too. In 
maths, the children have been composing and decomposing shapes so they can recognise that shapes can have 
other shapes within them- just as numbers can. We also had great fun during our breakdancing workshop, too. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow Words. 

parading:  walk/march somewhere often as part of a celebration           scaly:  small hard plates that cover a body 

Teeny Weeny: very small                                     royal:  related to a king or queen 

Polka dot: small spots that are regularly spaced out                            request:  to ask for something 

 



Next week 

The children will be preparing for our Ugly Bug Ball, writing a set of expectations for 
how the bugs should behave while attending the ball and also creating our masks based on our designs that we 
made this week. In maths, the children will be sharing and grouping different types of numbers including doubles 
and halves. We also have our half termly enrichment activity, which will involve a workshop with real life critters 
from around the world! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

The Hedgehog Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


